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07/19/2017

St. Hagop Armenian Church
Rev. Fr. Hovnan Demerjian
7020 90th Ave N

Pinellas Park, FL 33782-4538

Dear Fr. Hovnan:

On behalf of the Fund for Armenian Relief (FAR), I would like to thank you for your
donation of $2,866.33, dated 07/07/2017. Your contribution is essential for us to continue
our relief and development efforts in Armenia, Karabagh and Javakhk.

FAR's programs, made possible with grants and donations like yours, help thousands
of people improve their lives. As a partner of the Armenian people, we provide hope,
opportunity and empowerment - a helping hand rather than a charitable hand-out.
Thanks to your support, the most vulnerable segments of the population are more
prepared to design their own future and shape their country for the better.

This letter serves as a receipt for your donation. You received no goods or services and
therefore this donation is tax-deductible (ID#13-3706646) to the fullest extent of the law.

Many thanks and we look forward to your continued support of our programs.

Sincerely,

EMNeeagn o

Garnik Nanagoulian
Executive Director

Fund for Armenian Relief
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